Re: Department of Justice and Appointment
September 24, 2019 at 3:15 PM

From Joe Myers
To "Malspeis, Momi"
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Momi,
Thank you for your immediate reply today.

Yes here is the Privacy Consent Form that Marco Rubio's office sent me and my request to investigate
the corruption.

Below in blue is the email Rubio sent me:
Dear Mr. Myers,

| regret to learn of the problem you are experiencing with the U.S. Department of Justice. It
is disappointing that your concerns have not received the appropriate attention. David on my
staff has thoroughly reviewed your correspondence and contacted the U.S. Department of
Justice to inquire about this matter. My office will contact you when we receive additional
information regarding your case.

Please bear in mind that some federal agencies require four to six weeks to properly
investigate a congressional inquiry. Although | cannot guarantee a particular outcome, | will do my
best to ensure you receive a fair and timely response. In the interim, should you have any
questions, feel free to call my office at (407) 254-2573 or send an email
to casework@rubio.senate.gov.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you. | am humbled by my responsibilities in the
United States Senate, and | will continue to work on behalf of our state of Florida.
Sincerely,

Marco Rubio
United States Senator

Please also find attached the letter | sent to Rutherford seeking the prosecution of those involved.
If you have any further questions you may contact me anytime.
Sincerely,

Joe Myers
904-254-6472

On September 24, 2019 at 11:52 AM, "Malspeis, Momi" <Momi.Malspeis@mail.house.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr. Myers,



Thank you for calling the office today to follow-up on your requests for assistance with a federal
agency and an appointment with Congressman Rutherford.

You told me earlier that you have provided a signed privacy release to the office of Senator Marco
Rubio, and that his staff has advised they are in the process of contacting the Department of
Justice. | will be contacting Senator Rubio’s office to offer my assistance should they need it. We try
our best not to duplicate the efforts of another office because the inquiries all go to the same
congressional liaisons. Thank you for understanding. Again, | apologize for not seeing your initial
correspondence.

Regarding your request for an appointment with Congressman Rutherford — | followed-up with Carole
Anne Spohn who has advised she will be in contact with you directly.

Thank you, Mr. Myers.
Sincerely,

Momi Malspeis

Director of Constituent Services
Nassau County District Representative
Congressman John Rutherford, FL-04
4130 Salisbury Road, Suite 2500
Jacksonville, FL 32216

(904) 831-5205

(904) 281-0346 fax



